
CYCLES FOR CHANGE
Iesha was grateful to receive a bicycle from 
case managers, Manessa (L) and Crystal (R).

    CARPENTER’S PLACE • 1149 RAILROAD AVE. • ROCKFORD, IL 61104 • 815.964.4105 • WWW.CARPENTERSPLACE.ORG

HELPING US STAY HEALTHY
Thanks to Winnebago County Health Department 
for providing flu shots at CP.

IKON ELECTRIC SERVES LUNCH
Thanks to Patti, Jordan, and Chuck of IKON 
Electric for providing a fun lunch of Little 
Caesar’s pizzas and an assortment of fruit.

LIVING GENEROUSLY
Grace Lutheran Church members put their “Live 
Generously” motto into action by preparing and 
serving a hearty lunch for CP guests. Groceries 
were bought through a Thrivent Take Action 
Project grant.

WARM CHILI LUNCH
Sharon, Judy, and Ann of Brooke Road United 
Methodist Church made a cool day warmer when 
they served chili for lunch.

ROLLING INTO THE FUTURE
John is literally on a roll! He secured an 
apartment, is working part time, and now has a 
mountain bike complete with helmet, lock and light 
to help propel him forward!

JOB INTERVIEW PREP
Joan and Maria are grateful Bill and Howard 
worked with them on mock interviews. Since 
then, they both secured employment!

BREAKFAST PIZZA!
The Ellerton family, Stacy, Reid, Carter and Don, 
delighted guests with delicious breakfast pizzas 
and apples.

HELPFUL ATTITUDE WINNER
Congratulations, Marcus!  You definitely earned 
the Helpful Attitudes Award you received!



FUNDS FOR SHOES
Hearing our need for funds to buy 
shoes, Selene took the initiative 
to collect funds from family and 
friends with Valley Covenant 
Church, Faith Center Young at 
Heart, and Headlines- head injury 
support group. When delivering 
$300.01 to Kay, Selene shared her 
goal was $200 but God showed 
her she could do more.

CP BUCKS! 
David and Marc 
earned enough 
CP bucks to 
trade them for 
Walmart gift cards. They continue 
to be very active in supportive 
services and bettering themselves.

THOUGHTFUL DELIVERY
The Customer Care Department of 
Kerry Ingredients in Beloit, WI shipped 
an amazing donation of frozen soup 
and hot sauce for guest meals. They 
also collected a wide assortment of 
other needed items. Big thanks to our 
friends up north!

ROLLING TO WORK
Benn has sunshine on a cloudy 
day as he receives a sturdy 
mountain bike, helmet, lock and 
working light!  He can now get to 
work with a bit more ease.

BREAKFAST WITH A SMILE
Brian, Melanie and Pennie of 
Winnebago United Methodist 
Church served big smiles along 
with egg bake, apples, homemade 
cinnamon rolls, cider and milk.

SO HELPFUL!
Thanks to Monty who received 
the Helpful Attitudes award for his 
consistent helpfulness.

INTERN OF THE MONTH
Congratulations to Ron, our Intern of 
the Month for October!

CURRENT NEEDS
PERSONAL CARE ITEMS...
Toothpaste (regular & travel-size)
Deodorant (esp. men’s)

WINTER ITEMS...
Winter, Waterproof Gloves - Ski type
Hand Warmers
Winter Boots

FOOD...
Peanut Butter (smooth preferred)
Coffee (regular)
Hot Chocolate (packets or canister)
Artificial Sweetener Packets

MEAL OPENINGS...
Breakfasts - 11/17, 11/20


